xfinity

December 22, 2020

Board of Selectmen
Town of Allenstown
16 School Street
Allenstown, NH 03275

Re: Regional Sports Networks
Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:
We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services.

As you are aware, many sporting events and broadcasts were put on hold this year between April and June due to
the pandemic. As we shared in September, we have been working hard to recover the fees regional sports networks
charged us during that period to pass back savings to our customers.

We are currently notifying customers in your community of an additional courtesy adjustment related to these fees.
This adjustment reflects what has been committed to us by the regional sports networks in your area. We will
continue to work to recover additional funds where possible and we stay committed to giving our customers 100%
of what we receive.

For more information, visit www xfinity.com/sportsadjustments however should you have additional questions,
please do not hesitate to contact me at Bryan_Christiansen@cable.comcast.com.

Very truly yours,
Bryean Christiangen

Bryan Christiansen, Sr. Manager
Government Affairs
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